
Port Isaac Academy 
Friday 28th March 2025 

Dear Families,  

Exciting News– The Lookout 
We are thrilled to announce that our sand and water garden has finally been signed off! The children 
have already begun    exploring this fantastic new space, which we have named The Lookout. We are 
planning a grand opening event where all  members of our community will be invited to come and ex-
plore the new area. More details to follow soon! 

One More Week Until the Easter Holidays! 
With just one week left before we break up for the Easter holidays, we would like to remind parents and 
carers that there will be no after-school clubs next week apart from Wraparound Care. 

Polite Request: No Toys from Home 
We have noticed that a number of children have been bringing in toys from home. While we under-
stand how special these items are, they can be a distraction in the classroom. We kindly ask for your 
support in encouraging your child to leave their precious personal belongings at home. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

Upcoming Events 
Our wonderful Friends of School have been busy organising two exciting events next week: 

• School Bingo – Tuesday 1st April after School– send in your bookings to school. 
 

• Brains and Bacon Bap Morning – Friday, April 4th Join us in the school hall for a fun morning of 
maths games with your child while enjoying a delicious bacon breakfast. We hope to see many of 
you there! 
 

New Summer Dinner Menu 
The new summer dinner menu is now live on ParentPay and ready to book. Please check it out and 
make your selections in advance. 

Wraparound Care – Breakfast and After School Club 
Wraparound Care is also live to book on ParentPay. To ensure we have adequate staffing, we kindly ask 
that all bookings be made at least 24 hours in advance. Thank you for your support in helping us run 
these sessions smoothly. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend and final week of term! 

Best wishes, 

Emma Williams 

Head Teacher 
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Important Notice: Change to 2025-26 Term Dates 
We wish to inform you of a change to our 2025-26 school calendar. Please be aware that the INSET day 
planned for 24 July 2026 has been moved to 03 July 2026. 
This decision has been made to accommodate the entire exam season and to ensure that all school 
calendars across CELT align. This also enables our staff to access high-quality training together. 
Your child will not be required to attend school on 03 July 2026, and this means the last day of term will 
now be Friday 24 July 2026. 

The new calendar is attached and on our website. 

Parental Support in Learning 
We deeply appreciate the support of parents in helping children with their learning at home. Reading 
remains the most important activity you can do with your child. We encourage all children to read at 
least three times a week with an adult and to bring their book bag, books, and reading record to school 
every day. In addition, helping your child stay organised and ready for the school day plays a crucial 
role in their success. 

Spring Term School Reports 
Children in Year 1 to Year 6 will receive their Spring Term school report next week. A big thank you to all 
of our Reception parents who attended their Spring Term parent’s meeting. Reception children will re-
ceive their end-of-year report in the Summer Term. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend and final week of term! 

Best wishes, 

Emma Williams 

Head Teacher 

Port Isaac Academy 
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Monday 31st - Friday 4th April– NO After School Extra Curricular Clubs This Week 

When Activity Location Who Parent Action 

Monday 31st Whole School PE Kit Day 

 

School Whole School 

 

Your child needs to wear their PE Kit 

to school. 

 

Tuesday 1st 

April 

Daffodil Garland Workshop with 

Caroline Cleave. Thank you for all 

of the egg box donations, we think 

we have enough. 

FOS Bingo Night– 3:30pm school 

hall– see FOS facebook page for 

details 

School Whole School  

 

 

See FOS Facebook Page for details 

or picture below. 

Wednesday 

2nd 

Whole School PE Kit Day School Whole School Your child needs to wear their PE Kit 

to school. 

Thursday 3rd     

Friday 4th Last Day of Spring Term 

FOS Bacon Bap & Brains Sale 

   



Congratulations to our certificate winners this week 

Friday 

28th 
Stars of the 

Week 
English  

Stars 
Maths  
Stars 

Perfect   
Presentation 

Seals, Pups 

& Nippers 
Evie Sadie Darcie Gabe 

Puffins Josie Olly Indie Joe 

Dolphins Quinn Rowan Finley Barney 

Attendance this week: Friday 21st to Thursday 28th March 

This year so far... 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Year 6 SATs week will take place during the week beginning 12th May, which is the fourth week back    

after the Easter holidays.  

Mrs. Dimmock invites all Year 6 parents to a SATs week meeting on Wednesday, 23rd May at 3:00 PM in 

school. We encourage all parents to attend to ensure they have all the necessary information and   

support for their child. 


